
COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES 
SHERIFF CIVILIAN OVERSIGHT COMMISSION 

World Trade Center 
350 South Figueroa Street, Suite 288, Los Angeles California 90071 

 

November 27, 2019 

To: Lt.  
Los Angeles County Sheriff Department (LASD) 

From: Ingrid Williams 
Sheriff Civilian Oversight Commission 

REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION: 

Requesting a meeting to discuss the Inmate Welfare Fund (IWF) and information on 
monthly IWF meetings. 

REASON FOR REQUEST: 

The COC is interested in setting up a meeting with a department representative and 
member of the IWF commission to discuss the IWF.  The discussion will assist the ad 
hoc chair and COC staff to better understand the technicalities of the IWF.  For 
scheduling purposes, if the meeting can take place either on a Wednesday or Friday 
morning.   

Also, the COC is interested in attending the IWF Commission meetings, which meet 
every fourth Friday of every month.  If possible, can you provide the meeting location 
and time of the meeting?    

WHEN SPECIFIC INFORMATION IS NEEDED: 

Please forward the information to the contact person listed below by December 6, 
2019. 

CONTACT PERSON: 

Feel free to contact Daniel Delgadillo at  should you have 
any questions in regards to the request.  Please cc Ingrid Williams at 

  on all correspondence.  

Brian K. Williams 

Executive Director 

MEMBERS 

Patti Giggans 
Chair 

Lael Rubin 

Vice-Chair 

Robert C. Bonner 
Commissioner  

James P. Harris 

Commissioner 

Sean Kennedy 
Commissioner 

Priscilla Ocen 
Commissioner  

Xavier Thompson 
Commissioner 

Casimiro Tolentino 
Commissioner 

Hernán Vera 
Commissioner 

COC Initial Request



From:
Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2019 10:10 AM
To: Williams, Ingrid
Cc: Wilson, Michele; Unland, Kimberly L.
Subject: RE: COC Request: Inmate Welfare Fund Meeting
Attachments: LASD Request__Inmate Welfare Fund Meeting.docx

Good morning Ingrid, 

Captain Kimberly Unland will be your contact and person most knowledgeable about this program.  Please feel free to 
reach out directly to Captain Unland and establish a meeting to discuss this matter. 

I’ve included Captain Unland on this email, and her office phone # is: 

Have a great holiday weekend, 

 

Lieutenant  
Office of the Undersheriff 
211 W. Temple St., 8th Floor 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 

Department E-Mail Response 




